
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 
 
 
Date:  6/7/2023 
Contact: William Humphrey 
Phone: (724) 654-6141 
Fax:  (724) 654-5827 
 
 
 

2023 New Wilmington Borough Paving Project 
 
Milling, paving, concrete curb, drainage improvements, and brick street 
reconstruction operations in New Wilmington Borough will begin on June 12, 
2023.  The length of the project is approximately 5 weeks.  Work locations are: 
 

• South End of Laury Lane – Base Repair 
 

• Vine St. & Haw St. Intersection – Brick Street Reconstruction 
 

• Maple Street (from SR 956 to point 1370 feet to the east) – Milling and 
Resurfacing 
 

• Waugh Avenue (from S. Park St. to a point 420 feet to the east) – New 
Concrete Curb, Milling and Resurfacing) 
 

• Lincoln Street (From Waugh Avenue to Neshannock Avenue) – New 
Drainage, Milling and Resurfacing 

 
The work will be completed between the hours of 7:00 AM and 7:00 PM. Traffic 
will be maintained through the work areas, however, expect minor delays. The 
brick reconstruction work at the Vine St. & Haw St. intersection will require the 
closure of each street to through traffic until the work is complete.  Additional 
notifications will be sent out, as required, during the course of the project. 
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